
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 

                       
 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 

Surrey. CR5 1ED 
 

Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@ccofe.uk 

Head Teacher: Mr Paul Garratty B.Ed (Hons); MA  

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,        6th November 2023 
 
    Whitgift Primary Project Music Concert 
 
On Wednesday 29th November, Year 5 will be attending a concert by the children from Whitgift 
school at the Fairfield Halls. We will travel to and from Fairfield Halls on the 466 bus in the 
morning, and return to school at during the lunch hour. The children will be able to have school 
lunches as normal. There is no cost for this trip. 
 
Please complete the Google link below, giving your permission for your child to attend. I will need 
some parental help on the day, so if you would like to accompany the children, please also 
indicate this.  
 
If you have any questions, please do come and speak to me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Mr S Johnson 

 
Year 5 Class Teacher 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdEEZ48zMv3a5U0q33WQs6ddk5_TLrjfLyrPDhve6v
O0rh-AA/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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